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AUSTRALIAN INDUSTRY GROUP 

COVID-19 CORONAVIRUS  
MEMBER ADVICE | NAT 027/21 | UPDATED 13 FEBRUARY 2021 

            

 

 

This Advice was developed to keep Members informed of the restrictions applied to the  

metropolitan Perth, Peel and South West Regions for 5 days with effect from 6pm on  

31 January 2021.  It has now been updated to reflect the government confirmation that  

the transition rules will cease at 12.01am on 14 February 2021.  

UPDATE 13 FEBRUARY 2021 
 
The WA government has confirmed that the post-lockdown transition restrictions for Perth and the Peel 
Region will cease at 12.01am on 14 February 2021.  Key messages:  
 

• Masks will no longer be required to be worn inside or outside (it is not clear at this stage whether the 
wearing of masks in airports will still be required).   

 

• There will be no travel restrictions other than for remoted Aboriginal communities. 
 

• Capacity restrictions that were in place prior to the lockdown will be in place, pending ongoing health 
advice. 

 

• Mandatory contact registration will continue, as was planned prior to the lockdown.  
 

WA GOVERNMENT INFORMATION ON RESTRICTIONS 
 

Information about current restrictions can be found at the WA Government COVID Page.  

 
DO YOU REQUIRE FURTHER ASSISTANCE? 
 

Ai Group has set up a special section on our website to provide access to Ai Group advice and assistance 
relating to the COVID-19 pandemic.   For further information or assistance, please contact Ai Group’s 
Workplace Advice Line on 1300 55 66 77, access Ai Group’s COVID-19 webpage or the Health and Safety 
Resource Centre. 
 

 
Tracey Browne 
Manager – National Safety & Workers’ Compensation Policy and Membership Services 

Western Australia  
Return to pre-lockdown rules 
 

The WA government has confirmed that the post-lockdown transition rules for Perth 

and the Peel region will cease at 12.01am on 14 February 2021.   

  

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

For further information or assistance, please contact the Ai Group Workplace Advice Line on          

1300 55 66 77. 

https://www.wa.gov.au/government/announcements/return-pre-lockdown-life-1201am-sunday-14-february
https://www.wa.gov.au/government/covid-19-coronavirus
https://www.aigroup.com.au/business-services/covid19-coronavirus/
https://www.aigroup.com.au/business-services/covid19-coronavirus/
https://www.aigroup.com.au/resourcecentre/safety/
https://www.aigroup.com.au/resourcecentre/safety/

